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Dvon Duncan – Southern Conservation District Supervisor of the Year  

The Southern Conservation District is proud to announce Dvon Duncan, Wyoming County Supervisor has 

been selected at the 2016 SCD Supervisor of the Year. Dvon will be honored at our annual awards 

banquet this fall.  The SCD has also nominated Dvon Duncan for the 2016 Carroll Greene Award. The 

Carroll Greene Award is to recognize Conservation District supervisors that are doing an outstanding job 

promoting wise conservation and development in their local conservation district. This award will be 

presented by the WV Conservation Awards Committee at their annual awards banquet in October.  

Dvon has been instrumental in carrying out a High Tunnel Garden Project in Wyoming County with the 

Wyoming County Technical Center with assistance from SCD, NRCS, WVACD, WVCA, WVU Small 

Business, and Mountain RC&D.  

In addition to that Dvon serves on various committees for the SCD and has served as the SCD secretary 

for the last three years. Dvon oversees the 319 program for the SCD and is head of the SCD marketing 

committee.  Dvon also serves on the Forestry Committee and Education Committee. Her assistance with 

these committees will result in coordination of local high schools working to repopulate the American 

Chestnut, increase pollinator planting and begin work on mitigating invasive species. In addition, Dvon 

hopes to reinstate the SAMARA program in 6th grade classes in Wyoming County.  

Dvon was instrumental in reestablish the SCD Conservation Poster Contest this past year in local schools. 

The WV Association of Conservation Districts selected one of the winning posters from Wyoming County 

Westside High School as the first place poster for the 2016 state contest.  

Dvon is an active supervisor on the SCD board and works diligently to assist landowners, teachers, 

students and legislators within the SCD area (Wyoming, McDowell, Mercer, Raleigh, Summers and 

Fayette counties).  

 

 

 



 


